
 
 

 

US Motor Works 
(US & Canada) 

 
TO: Power Heavy Duty Members 

 

FROM: Bob Schmitt, Program Manager 
 

DATE: April 28, 2016 
 

Power Heavy Duty is pleased to offer a program with US Motor Works effective May 1st, 2016. 

 

Products Available: 

 

 Fan Clutches & Repair Kits 

 Water Pumps 

 Fuel Pumps 

 Tensioners 

 

 

Program Advantages: 

 

 Program Rebate 

 Individual Volume Rebate 

 Group Volume Rebate 

 Prompt Pay Discount 

 Complete Line of Waterpumps 

 
General Information: 

 

US Motor Works has more than 35 years of experience in the Heavy Duty Industry. US Motor 

works is well known for manufacturing Automotive Aftermarket components, but from day one 

their commercial base and their outstanding customer service evolved from years of work in 

Heavy Duty. From 1975 to 1995 the founders of USMW polished their skills in the industry by 

servicing the domestic and international Heavy Duty markets through FP Diesel. The 

Manufacturing of automotive water pumps began in 1995, but heavy parts are hard to ignore, 

and a couple of heavy duty water pumps were developed. By 1997 USMW was manufacturing 

over 35,000 water pumps per year; mostly to other well-known manufacturers in the US and 

distributors in the International market. Ten years later in 2007, USMW reached the milestone of 

1,000,000 water pumps per year. This was achieved by combining domestic and international 

manufacturing. The Heavy Duty line was kept strictly here in the US, assembling about 75 part 

numbers. In 2009 the factory had to be moved to a larger 70,000 square ft facility in Santa Fe 

Springs, CA, where Water Pumps, Fan clutches, and Fuel Pumps are all housed.  The Heavy 

Duty water pump line was the first to be assembled and put to work.  After 15 years of 

manufacturing the line is as strong as ever with over 120 part numbers for domestic, European 

and Asian applications... It is no coincidence our offering surpasses that of our competitors.  



 

Complete details of the US Motor Works Program can be found under “Programs” on 
www.powerheavyduty.net.  
 

If you are already buying from US Motor Works please notify your Program Manager, Bob 

Schmitt, bschmitt@vipar.com to help ensure you begin receiving the new program benefits. 
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